
 
   

Student Transition Program 

 
Greetings all! 
 
The 2024 STP summer experience (i.e., Sunday, July 7th-Friday, July 19th) is almost here and my team and I are 
excited to meet and get to know each of you!  As July approaches, I am messaging you to request your assistance 
in our preparation for your arrival. At your convenience, please complete the following EXTREMELY short survey in 
the link below: 
 

https://umw.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cD7SHWea0rhwwlw  
 
Also, a few other things to be aware of: 

• If you feel you require accommodations for your summer/fall 2023 classes and/or throughout your time 
at UMW, please complete the Registration Form and provide appropriate documentation. The Office of 
Disability Resources (ODR) has been designated by the University of Mary Washington as the primary 
office to guide, counsel, and assist students with disabilities. ODR specialists will work diligently to provide 
you appropriate accommodations starting summer 2023.  

o If you are in need of Housing Accommodations throughout your time at UMW, please 
complete the required registration form and provide your Housing Accommodation Request 
Form as soon as possible. Should you have questions, or specific needs around housing, ODR also 
recommends you contact their office at 540-654-1266.  

• If possible, please submit your ‘Health History’ documentation to the UMW Health Center 
prior to arriving to campus for the STP summer experience. The forms can be located in the health 
center's 'Student Portal' highlighted in yellow on the left-side of their website; you can access the portal 
through the following link.  

o You are NOT required to have this documentation on file to participate in the STP summer 
program. However, in the event that you may need to visit the UMW Health Center during the 
two-week summer program, it is helpful for their staff to have your information available.  

• You will be enrolled in your two summer courses in the coming days. Once enrolled, you’ll be able to see 
the courses in Banner. If for any reason you receive messaging about a bill on your student account for 
the summer courses, please let me know. You are NOT responsible for the cost of your summer courses 
and/or textbook.   

Reminder, move-in will take place between 12:00noon-3:00 pm. You will report directly to Virginia Hall via the 
Monroe Circle (i.e., Campus Drive). To access Campus Drive, you will need to enter campus via Sunken Road. When 
you arrive at the Monroe Circle, there will be staff directing traffic for drop-off. At 3:00 pm, the summer counselors 
will begin to walk STP participants over to the location of the Welcome Ceremony. 

Lastly, you should have received my initial welcome message weeks ago, which contained lots of pertinent 
information about the summer program. If not, use this link to go to our website, where you can access both the 
welcome message and the participant forms. As always, if you have questions and/or concerns related to how the 
new plan may impact your decision to participate in STP, feel free to contact me via email jwilkes@umw.edu or 
phone, 540-654-1726.  
 
 
Can't wait to meet you, 
 

Justin 
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